
Project Update: October 2007 

They have been implementing all the activities from the permission of Department of 
National Parks and Wildlife Reserves under the Ministry of Forest and Soil Conservation of 
Government of Nepal. Formally they received permission letter in first week of February. 
Therefore, informally they started the program from mid-August, 2006 and formally Bishnu 
in February, 2007 because they got permission letter on the first week of February. 

CCAP have been proposed as technical partner of Gharial Conservation in Nepal, a long term 
project for sustainable conservation of Gharial (Gavialis gangeticus) in Nepal to implement 
its next 4 years' activities. 

For more information go to www.crocodilenepal.org 
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